CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

August 16, 2006

Mario Juarez-Infante, P.E.
Wilson & Company
4900 Lang Ave NW
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: 400 Edith Blvd NE, Longfellow Elementary School, Tr:
Circulation Layout Engineer’s Stamp dated 05-19-06 (.

Dear Mr. Infante,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 08-14-06, the
above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the
following comments are addressed:

1. It is our understanding that APS is seeking additional parking off

RO, Box 1293 “site. As well as, some issues with getting building approval.
2. This TCL will need to be submitted with the Lovelace Site Plan.

If you have any questions, you can coritact me at 924-3991.

Albuquerque
Sincerely,
New Mezico 87103 4/// /AX/
" Wilfred Gallegos, P.E.
www.cabq.gov Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services
C: file
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